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Dear Parents and Carers, 

The School Council had a meeting today and they are really keen to promote the Big Garden Birdwatch, which is 

taking place between the 26th and 28th January. If you would like to sign-up, or if you would like more information 

about this opportunity to connect with nature, please follow this link: https://rspb.org.uk/ It would be great to 

hear how you get on with this.  

A reminder that next Friday we are taking part in the NSPCC Number Day 2024. To support this fundraising event, 

we are having a non-uniform day and we are asking that the children have a numerical aspect to their outfit. A 

payment item will be set up on Parent Pay for anyone wishing to donate. You can find out more about the NSPCC 

Number Day by clicking here. 

Also, Elliston Class are holding their cake sale on Friday 2nd February. Friends of School will have their pre-loved 

uniform for sale on the front playground. On that note, if you ever need access to pre-loved uniform, please 

contact FOS, or the school office as we can try and locate the items that you need.  

Wiltshire Council have produced a set of pages on their Wiltshire Together website that details a wealth of 

information, from a range of key partners, so that children, young people and families, as well as those working 

with them, can quickly and easily access information about things to do, places to go and who to talk to if they 

need support. You can view these pages by clicking here.  

Looking ahead to the last week of Term 3, we are celebrating Global Safer Internet Day, which is on Tuesday 6th 

February, with an eSafety themed week in school. Please see the attached eSafety Newsletter with all the 

information that you need about the week. This also contains helpful advice and guidance for parents and carers 

about helping the children to navigate the online world.  

We hope that you all have a restful weekend and thank you for your continued support of the school. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Adam Lewis  

Headteacher  
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